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Message from principal desk- 

Dear Parents, Students, and Staff, 

As we continue on our journey of learning and growth, I am thrilled to share 

with you the exciting initiatives and achievements of our school community. 

Our recent celebration of Foundational Literacy and Numeracy (FLN) Day 

was a resounding success, highlighting the importance of these essential 

skills in our students' academic journey. 

I am proud of our students' enthusiasm and progress, and I thank our 

dedicated teachers and staff for their tireless efforts in nurturing young 

minds. I also appreciate the support and involvement of our parents, who 

are an integral part of our school family. 

In this newsletter, you will find updates on our latest events, achievements, 

and upcoming activities. I encourage you to stay engaged and participate 

in our school's endeavors. 

Together, let us continue to empower our students with the knowledge, 

skills, and values necessary to succeed and make a positive impact in the 

world. 

Thank you for your ongoing support.    MRS.LAKSHMI NEGI 

Sincerely,                                                                             Principal 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 From the Headmaster desk-  
 “Nurturing Curious Minds, Inspiring a 
Love of Learning" 

Dear Parents, Students, and Staff, 

As we reach the midpoint of the academic 
year, I am delighted to share with you the 
many exciting developments and 
achievements within our primary school 
community. 

Our students have been engaged in a wide range of activities, 
from exploring the wonders of science and literacy to showcasing 
their talents in music and art. I am constantly impressed by their 
curiosity, creativity, and enthusiasm for learning.I would like to 
extend my gratitude to our dedicated teachers and staff, who 
work tirelessly to provide a nurturing and supportive 
environment for our students to thrive. 

To our parents, I thank you for your continued support and 
partnership in your child's educational journey. Your 
involvement is invaluable, and I encourage you to stay connected 
with us through upcoming events and activities. 

In this newsletter, you will find updates on our latest news, 
achievements, and upcoming events. I hope you enjoy reading 
about the wonderful things happening in our school. 
Together, let us continue to inspire a love of learning and 
nurture the potential of our young minds. 
Best regards  

 
 
MR RAKESH KUMAR   
(Headmaster) 
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